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Uvalde CISD and SFE, 
work together to provide 
our future leaders the 
nutritional fuel to be ready 
to learn and reach their 
highest potential. Thank 
You to the entire Uvalde 
CISD Team, as we work to 
feed the students we love!
Uvalde CISD believes that 
ALL STUDENTS deserve, 
fresh and delicious meal 
options to enjoy. together
  

Norma Luna
Secretary to Child Nutrition 
Director
O: (830)591-4913 EXT: 1412
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District Chef
O: (830)591-4913 EXT:1417
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Director of Child Nutrition
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In the month of October we executed our first of three Menu 
Madness promotions. We offered some new recipes and asked 
the students for their feedback. The feedback that we received 
was that they liked the items!



We are just starting off with all of our Thanksgiving 
Luncheons, and on Friday November 3rd; we had our 
first at Flores Elementary! We served 229 parents 
and made sure that every student was able to enjoy 
a delicious Thanksgiving Lunch!



What`s Cooking? 
This Month In The Child Nutrition 

Dept.

The Child 

Nutrition 

Facebook 

Page

87,262 Meals Served in 
October!!!



We would so appreciate 

hearing from you!

Please contact the SFE 

team today at:  

BestK12Food@sfellc.org

mailto:BestK12Food@sfellc.org

